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Dear Viewer,

As 2021 comes to a close, the team at Horse & Country would like to say a
huge and heartfelt THANK YOU for your support this year. 

We feel incredibly fortunate to be part of such a fantastic community - you
have all given us such hope, happiness and inspiration for the future, in what
has been a trying time for so many of us. 

So, to our marvellous customers, staff, affiliates & supporters; sincerely, thank
you. 

We look forward to welcoming in 2022 with even more incredible equestrian
content, from world-class sport and training to enjoyable entertainment &
inspiring documentaries.

A Merry Christmas to you all, and a very Happy New Year!

The team at H&C

P.s. Want to catch up with the action from London International Horse Show?
Click here to watch it all, again! 
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